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From the Regit1.s Professor of :Medicine, Oxford. 

8, Jan. 1914. 

Dear Garrison, 

Congratulations on the Book, which is splendid and a 

great credit to you, the Surgeon General's Library and the 

country at la.rge. I hu.ve only had time to glance over it, 

but I can see it is going to be very helpful, particularly 

to one like myself, interested in bibliograph_y. That chrono­

logical list is very valuable. I will write to you asain after 

I have looked it over more thoroughly. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler 


